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The Rutland Township board held its Towns Fund Budget Hearing at 7:00 P.M. in the Township Hall. The 
purpose of the hearing is to discuss the vote on the proposed Town Fund Budget. Supervisor Sanders 
called the meeting to order. The Pledge to the Flag was led by resident Al Roberts. Roll call showed the 
following members present: Supervisor Sanders, Clerk Schultz, Trustees Payson, Schuldt, Schultz and 
Swanson. Also present were Assessor Sires and Highway Commissioner Schultz. 
 
Supervisor Sanders asked for a motion to open the Budget Hearing for the Town for the fiscal year 
ending March 31, 2013. A motion was made by Trustee Payson and seconded by Trustee Swanson to 
open the Town Fund Budget Hearing for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2013. Vote: Voice vote. All 
ayes. 
2012-03-01 
 
Discussion on the Towns Fund Budget Appropriation Ordinance # RU2012-02 began with Supervisor 
Sanders asking for any questions or comments on the Town Budget. Trustee Payson commented that 
the Trustees have been able to review the budgets for the last month. There was no discussion, 
questions or comments on the Town Fund Budget Hearing.  A motion was made by Trustee Payson and 
seconded by Trustee Schultz to adopt the proposed Budget and Appropriation Ordinance #RU2012-02 
as presented in the amount of $288,200.00 for the Town Fund for the year ending March 31, 2013 
which includes the assessors budget in the amount of $132,500.00. The total amount being proposed 
for the upcoming budget for the Town Fund is $288,200.00. Out of this total amount is the assessors 
budget in the amount of $132,500.00 and $7,700.00 General Assistance Fund leaving a total for the 
Town in the amount of $148,000.00. Vote: Roll call vote. 
2012-03-02 
Payson            yes 
Schultz            yes 
Swanson         yes 
Schuldt            yes 
Sanders            yes           Motion carries. 
 
There being no further business on the Town Fund Budget Hearing a motion was made by Trustee 
Schuldt and seconded by Trustee Schultz to close the Budget Hearing on the Town for the fiscal year 
ending March 31, 2012 at 7:03 p.m. Vote: Roll call vote. 
2012-03-03 
Schuldt            yes 
Schultz            yes 
Swanson         yes 
Payson            yes 
Sanders          yes            Motion Carried. 
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RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 
 
 
 
_________________________________________________ 
Debra Schultz, Township Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________________ 
John Payson, Trustee 
 
 
 
 _________________________________________________ 
Steve Schuldt, Trustee 
 
 
 
__________________________________________________ 
Katherine Schultz, Trustee 
 
 
 
___________________________________________________ 
Beulah Swanson, Trustee 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________ 
Margaret Sanders, Supervisor 
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The Rutland Township board held the Road District budget Hearing in the Township Hall at 7:03 p.m. 
The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and vote on the proposed Road District Budget. Those present 
were: Supervisor Sanders, clerk Schultz, Trustees Payson, Schuldt, Schultz, and Swanson. Also present 
were Assessor Sires and Highway commissioner Schultz. 
 
A motion was made by Trustee Schuldt and seconded by Trustee Payson to open the Road District 
Budget Hearing for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2013.Vote: Roll call vote. 
2012-03-04 
Schuldt            yes 
Payson             yes 
Sanders            yes 
Schultz             yes 
Swanson          yes          Motion carried. 
 
As previously stated the Trustees have had the proposed budgets for a month to review. Discussion on 
the Road District Budget opened with Supervisor Sanders asking if there were any questions or 
comments on the Road District Budget and Appropriation Ordinance #RU2021-03. With no questions or 
comments a motion was made by Trustee Payson and seconded by Trustee Swanson to accept the 
Road District Budget and Appropriations Ordinance # RU2012-03 as presented for the year ending 
March 31, 2013 in the amount of $489,00.00. We will be using some of our excess funds in the amount 
of $25,600.00 to  help in reducing the levy, bring the total revenue in the amount of $463,400.00 and a 
total appropriations of $489,000.00.  Vote: Roll call vote. 
2012-03-05 
Payson          yes 
Swanson       yes 
Schultz          yes  
Schuldt          yes 
Sanders         yes            Motion Carried. 
 
There being no further business on the Road District Budget Hearing a motion was made by Trustee 
Schuldt and seconded by Trustee Schultz to close the Road District Budget Hearing for the fiscal year 
ending March 31, 2013 at 7:06 p.m. Vote: Roll call vote. 
2012-03-06 
Schuldt           yes 
Schultz            yes 
Swanson        yes 
Payson           yes 
Sanders          yes          Motion Carried. 
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RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________ 
Debra Schultz, Township Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________ 
John Payson,  Trustee 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________________ 
Steve Schuldt, Trustee 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Katherine Schultz, Trustee 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________ 
Beulah Swanson, Trustee       
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________ 
Margaret Sanders, Supervisor  
 
 
 


